
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
ALASKA DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 6898 
JBER, AK  99506-0898 

February 25, 2022

Honorable Richard Stepetin 
President, Native Village of Akutan 
PO Box 89 
Akutan, AK 99533-0089 

Dear President Stepetin: 

 Thank you for your sponsorship.  I appreciate the support and continuing 
cooperation that you have given to the Akutan Harbor Navigational Improvements 
Study.  The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers team values the close working relationship 
that has been established and looks forward to making timely progress on the study.  In 
accordance with Section 1002 of WRRDA 2014, I am updating you on the status and 
schedule of the following milestones for the project. 

a. Release of draft feasibility study for public comment and concurrent review:
June 15, 2023

b. Alaska District submits final feasibility report:  March 7, 2024

c. Signed Chief’s Report:  July 16, 2024

 If I can be further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  For 
specific information about the project, please contact the project manager Mr. David 
Williams at (907) 753-5621 or via email at David.P.Williams@usace.army.mil. 

Sincerely, 

Damon A. Delarosa 
Colonel, U.S. Army 
District Engineer 


